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CheerleddersDrHI For Basketball Season msNAMeccxAptmns

Bending, stooping, jump­
ing, whirling— hoxirs of 
it— prepared the BSS cheer­
leaders, under the direc­
tion of Mrs. Dean Gore 
V̂hickcr, for the 19^6-57 
basketball season.
xiftor the first two stren­
uous practiccs, there re­
mained only seven girls 
interested in becoming 
cheerleaders. This small 
number eliminated the need 
for try outs.
This year, the cheerlead-

LommjHortonHeodsTeoni
FAYE guard, ar»d

YuiTI HORTON, forward, were 
voted in as this yearns co­
captains of the girls* bas­
ketball team.
The girls, in deciding to 
have co-captains, thought 
it "best" to have each 
position represented,
"In case of my absence, 

the co-captains will be in 
charge of coaching their 
team and rxinning drills," 
states Coach W. H, We stall.

Teams Pick Managers

At regular practice ses­
sions the basketball teams 
decidcd upon Kaye Wiggs 
and Jimmy Weils as their 
managers for this season.
The names of all con­
tenders for this position 
v7cro put before the tcrjns 
to vote upon.
Keeping the players* bill­
folds and jevjclry, taking 
carc of the basketballs, 
filling the water bucket, 
and having towels handy

a3?o a few of the managers* 

Jobs.

ers ard practicing two 
afternoons a week in pre­
paration for the games. 
They are instructed by Mrs* 
I’Jhickcr and Lynda Strick­
land , ho ad. che e rle a de r.
In addition to Lynda, the 
other leaders are Sara 
Peele, Audrey Finch,Brenda 
Fulghum, Sue Weaver, Diane 
Tapp, Janet Weaver, and 
Elaine Manning

Know
GIRLS (18)
F, Gwen Burgesj 
F. Katy Horton
F, Alice Issctte'̂
F, Beth Harris
F. Dolores Johnson
F, Annette Davis
F, Marjorie Hinton
F. Linda Manning
F. Bobbie Noll Fulghum
G. Faye Lamm 
G. Christie Finch 
G. Keith CJLover 
G. Andrea Bissette 
G, Sue Bissette 
G. Barbara Carroll 
G. Sandra Stott 
G, Linda Stallings 
G, Mary High

JIMMY DEI/ and BOOTS 
tt'JlRIS were designated by 
their team members as co- 
captains of the boys* team. 
As the ooach pointed out, 
their duties will bo to 
drill the other members in 
basketball techniques and 
procedures during his 
abscnce and to set an ex­
ample for the rest of the 
team to follow.

Your Team
BOYS (15)
C. Jimmy Dew
G, Fred Lamm
F, Boots Harris
G. Adrian Mitchell
F. Wayne Bunn
G. William Stott
G, fibdges Privette 
F. Woody Perry
F. Freddy Howell
G, Donnie Harris
F. Eddie Joe Pitts
G. Don English
F, Jerry Bissette
F. Harold Vick
G. J. W. Bissette 
Craven Gay-Fireman 
Lane Famer-Scorekoepcr 
Randal Hinton-Timekceper

Weaver— — Edwards— -Doorkeeper 
NOTE

F, Forward C. Center G. Guard
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